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Heads of Households 367 

Individuals 1162 

Professions of Faith 6 

New clients 28 

Prayed with 306 
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Marsha Jakobi, Treasurer; Barry Zalane, Board Member at Large 

Thank you: 

Thank you to Rich and Jewel/Osco of 

Oak Forest for your continued support. 

 

Chris donated 180 lbs. of dry and 

canned goods to us this month and 

made a commitment to do the same 

next month.  

Thank you, Chris 

Overflowing with Blessings: 

When our ministry first started, the pantry was very small, 

but we gave what we could to those in need. Even as we 

grew, we would sometimes run out of food or we could 

only give out a grocery bag with some items in it. Over 

time, the Lord has not only blessed us with greater     

quantities of donations, but also with food to provide a 

healthier diet for our families.  

Our manager, Brian, told us about two men who recently 

came to our pantry for help. They were stunned and 

thrilled at what they received: Meat? Eggs? Really?   

Amazing! Their day was made! 

And in turn, their excitement and gratitude at how they 

had been blessed made our day. 

News on our roof: 

It has been a long time coming, but we will soon begin our roof 

replacement! It will involve a complete tear-off and repairs to 

some sections of the decking (warehouse ceiling). It will be done 

in stages and we hope we will not have to close down during the 

process. We are looking forward to when we will not have to   

worry about each rainstorm or snowfall.  

Please pray that the process will go smoothly and also that funds 

will come in to help pay the loan we are taking out to get this   

project done. 


